Messages for Remittance Advices dated – April 17, 2014 – April 24, 2014
	to: all dental providers
	Re: New ADA J430 Dental Claim Form

	Arkansas Medicaid will implement the new ADA J430 claim form on 5/1/14.  Paper claims received on or after 5/1/14 must be submitted using the new version.

	To: Primary Care Providers
	Re: Patient-Centered Medical Home Enrollment

	PCMH enrollment is open now through 5/15/14. Practices that enroll during this enrollment period will participate in the PCMH program from 7/1/14 to 12/31/14. Visit https://www.medicaid.mmis.arkansas.gov for more information.

	To: all providers
	Re: CMS-1500 PROFESSIONAL CLAIM FORM

	Arkansas Medicaid implemented version 02/12 of the CMS-1500 claim form on 4/1/2014.  Paper claims received on or after 4/1/2014 must be submitted using the new version.

Note that the “Diagnosis Pointer”, field 24E, on the CMS-1500 version 02/12 must be alpha (A-L). The “Diagnosis Pointer” is the line letter from field 21 that relates to the reason the service(s) was performed.

	To: all providers
	Re: ICD-10 Implementation

	With the signing of HB 4302, the implementation of ICD-10 can occur “no earlier than October 2015”.  Arkansas Medicaid will continue to move forward with all remediation, testing and provider education efforts.  Please continue to monitor the Arkansas Medicaid website at https://www.medicaid.mmis.arkansas.gov/Provider/ICD10info.aspx for updates and information as it becomes available.

	To: All Providers
	RE: 2014 Certified EHR

	All applicants must ensure their 2014 EHR Incentive Payment applications reflect a current (2014) EHR Certification ID obtained from the Office of the National Coordinator (ONC) Certified Health IT Product List (CHPL) website (http://onc-chpl.force.com/ehrcert).   If you are in Program Year 2 or beyond, you must return to CMS’ R&A and update the EHR Certification ID prior to submitting your MAPIR application.  A 2014 EHR Certification ID will reflect 14E in positions 3-5 of the number sequence.  Please contact the Arkansas Incentive Payment Team (AIPT) at aipt@hp.com with questions and concerns.

	TO: ALL PROVIDERS
	Re: CPT Procedure Code 92558

	The fee schedule has been updated to reflect current policy regarding CPT Procedure Code 92558.  CPT code 92558 was included in the fee schedule in error. Previous claims have denied correctly.


If you need this material in an alternative format such as large print, please contact the Program Development and Quality Assurance Unit at 501-320-6429.

Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.  If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the HP Provider Assistance Center at 1-800-457-4454 (toll-free) within Arkansas or locally and out-of-state at (501) 376-2211.

Remittance Advices cannot be forwarded.  Notify the Arkansas Medicaid Program of any address change, indicating all provider numbers affected by the change.  This notification must include the provider’s original signature (no facsimiles accepted).

